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 Progress Reports











One of the biggest challenges I have faced this year is distributing report cards. Because the NovaNet Courseware we use allows students to progress through year long courses in less time than a traditional class, calculating grades became an issue. Student’s would start the quarter in some classes and end the quarter being in all new classes. The staff and I felt that the traditional report card that PVMHS uses did not accurately represent the student’s grade at the Learning Academy. Starting the 3rd quarter, we have established a quarterly progress report in place of the traditional report card. Along with a copy of this newsletter, I have attached a copy of your child’s progress report. This will now take the place of the report card traditionally given to the students. I would like to take an opportunity to explain how to read the report.


The report is broken down into three (3) categories: current schedule, courses completed, and courses required for graduation. In the current schedule section, the student’s current classes are listed with the teachers name, progress and comment.  In the progress column, teachers indicate how much progress the student is making along with their current average. This will also be followed by a brief comment by the teacher. 


The next section indicates the courses completed at the Learning Academy. This section labels the completed classes the student has taken, the instructors name, followed by the final number grade for the class. This number represents the final average for the class and is placed on the student’s final transcript.  The bottom section labeled courses required indicates the remaining courses the student needs to complete in order to meet PVMHS requirements. If any parent has any questions please call Mr. Bedard. 
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The Peabody Learning Academy will be hosting a banquet on May 17th. Guest speakers include District Attorney Jonathan Blodgett, Simon Youth Foundation President Dr. Michael Durnell and many more. All parents and family are welcome. A formal announcement will be sent out in the near future.





Any student that finishes all PVMHS requirements and will graduate with the class of 2011 will have their last day of school on May 18th. All remaining students will have their last class on June 24th. 





	I am pleased to announce that the graduates of the Peabody Learning Academy will be receiving approximately $55,000.00 in scholarship money. These scholarships are provided by the Simon Youth Foundation, Marian Court College, and Burtons Grill. Congratulations to all recipients!





Events in May 
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May 17


Senior Celebration at PLA





May 18


Last day for seniors





May 23


Senior graduation rehearsal





May 24


Senior graduation rehearsal





May 25


Senior graduation rehearsal





May 26


Senior graduation rehearsal


Senior Banquet


 


May 27


Senior 6-Flag Field Trip





May 31


Senior Prom


























The following students have passes the following classes and received 5 CREDITS TOWARDS GRADUATION!!!!





Jessica D’Amico	Environmental Science





Ema Jusufovic 	Earth Science





Megan Gomes    	Environmental Science





Richard Kirby     	Environmental Science





Chris Kordis	          Government





Jedra Oth	          Earth Science, Alg II





Christina Bida	Environmental Science





Ivan Mendez		Environmental Science





Ronald Aponte	English 9, Alg I








	

















Last Day of School











 Scholarship Recipients























